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March 3, 2023 

 

 

Dear Mr. Lutnick, 

On behalf of KidZone TV at Mount Sinai Kravis Children’s Hospital and our patients and 

families, I want to thank you for your wonderful visit.  You and your group of volunteers 

made a true impact on our pediatric patients and families. 

Technology and gaming bring a sense of normalcy to our patients spending time in the 

hospital. It also helps our patients to interact with young volunteers like you, with whom 

they can relate to and feel a sense of connection with. Your generosity was amplified with 

the prizes you brought for the patients! Not only were our individual bingo winners 

extremely affected by their prizes of gaming systems and games, but so many more 

patients have benefitted from the VR headsets you have gifted the department. These 

will be in use and available for teens via sessions with our staff and in our teen room. 

The Child Life department strives to meet the emotional and psychological needs of 

seriously ill children through a wide range of therapeutic, recreational and educational 

interventions. It is with support like yours that our program can continue to enhance the 

hospital experience for countless children here at Mount Sinai. Once again, thank you for 

your support. 

Thank you and your team for the impact you’ve had on our patients. We hope to welcome 

you back soon! 

Sincerely,  

 

Lu 

Luis Borges 

Patient Technology and Media Coordinator, KidZone TV Production Supervisor 

The Child Life and Creative Arts Therapy Department 

Kravis Children's Hospital at Mount Sinai 

One Gustave L. Levy Place, Box 1153 

New York, NY 10029 

Office: 1(212)241-2391 

Luis.Borges@mountsinai.org 


